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From winter to summer in one fell swoop!!!! Work at the hatchery never diminishes, the fish need to eat and consequently tanks have to be cleaned (if you know what I mean!). We had our annual barbecue at Wilfred Hatchery, road cleaned up, tall grasses mowed, new paint on the building and then time to have our burgers, buns and beer. Please see pictures on our website: www.fbses.ca. An upcoming date to keep in mind: August 19th, our annual member potluck party. September is looming and it will soon be time for our trek to Quinsam Hatchery to help with the pink egg take.
If you would like to help or just out for a coffee and meet our volunteers, our hatchery hours of operation are Wednesdays and Saturdays 9 am to 12 pm, Rosewall Creek on Berray Road…. And don’t forget to visit our website www.fbses.ca.
